
 

 

BrikBee becomes the first crowdfunding platform to be authorised by the Hellenic Capital 
Market Commission. 

Athens, 3 October 2024 – BrikBee, an innovative real estate crowdfunding Fintech, is proud to 
announce it is the first platform in Greece to receive a European Crowdfunding Service Provider 
license. This establishes BrikBee as a pioneer in Greece’s crowdfunding landscape, and we 
wish to thank our team, partners and advisors for their highly valued contributions towards 
achieving this milestone. 

A New Era for Real Estate Investing in Greece 

BrikBee aims to revolutionize real estate investing by making it more accessible to a wider range 
of investors, while also providing new, flexible financing solutions for developers. The tech 
platform connects individual and institutional investors on the one hand, with real estate 
developers seeking to finance screened projects on the other, offering a win-win for both sides. 

For Investors: BrikBee offers investors the opportunity to pool their funds and invest in real 
estate projects through debt and equity models. Investors can thereby diversify their portfolios 
by funding a range of real estate assets that they don’t typically have exposure to, with the 
support of screening, risk assessment, business plan evaluation and monitoring conducted by 
BrikBee’s experienced team. 

Nik Makris, co-founder and CEO of BrikBee, stated: “We are excited to open up new investment 
possibilities connected to real estate projects in Greece, to a broader audience, using 
innovative debt and equity products.” 

For Developers: The platform provides real estate developers and other project owners with a 
tech-driven, fast and flexible alternative to traditional financing. By raising funds on BrikBee, 
developers can access tailor-made capital from a diverse pool of investors. 

Achilles Risvas, co-founder and Chairman of BrikBee, highlighted the platform's potential to 
reshape financing in the sector: “Our goal is to leverage the deep expertise of our team in both 
finance and real estate, in order to unlock innovative funding solutions for developers and other 
real estate project owners.” 

Looking Ahead 

BrikBee is currently completing the final regulatory steps necessary to onboard investors and 
project owners to its platform, with a full launch expected by early 2025. For more information, 
visit www.brikbee.com. 

 


